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6th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Y12 Success Evening Thursday 12th September 5-6pm 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Y12 Success Evening next Thursday 12th September starting at 
5pm in the Theatre.  
 
This is your opportunity to hear about Sixth Form life, what your child will experience over the 
next two years, what support and intervention your child will have access to and much more!  
 
There will also be an opportunity to stay behind at the end of the presentation to speak to us 
directly to ask us any questions. 
 
I hope to see as many of you as possible next Thursday evening. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr J Bentley  
Director of Sixth Form 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 


